COMMUNICATION -C3

Council — September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public
Hearing)

Report No. 39, Item 3

Froms Mary Na!

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 2:16 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment Files OP.19.012 & 7.19.036

We, Mary Nalli and Piero Nalli, live at Father Ermanno Cres.,
Woodbridge, Ontario, . We strongly object
to the description of land at 137Chrislea Road, 57 and 101
Northview Boulevard, located at the northwest corner of Highway
400 and Highway 7 to be developed with the proposed high rise
buildings.

We notice that in the proposal there are no plans for parks and
schools.

We look forward to you acknowledging this e-mail and informing us
and the community about this matter.

Thank you.






